Glen De Marco Chief of Police



Beachwood Police Department

1600 Pinewald Road Beachwood, New Jersey 08722

Phone: (732) 286-6000 Fax: (732) 341-1244 gdemarco@beachwoodpolice.com

Dr. Caesar DePaço & Mrs. Deanna Padovani-DePaço Summit Nutritionals International, Inc 29 Rockaway Road Lebanon, NJ 08833 April 30, 2020

Dr. Caesar DePaço,

The Beachwood Police Department cannot express enough how honored and appreciative we are that you have chosen to donate once again to our department. I would be honored to accept a donation of K-9 training equipment / gear and an outdoor kennel from you and your wife Mrs. Deanna Padovani-DePaço. Your gracious donations have made our mission of implementing a K-9 Unit effortless.

I hope you and Mrs. Deanna Padovani-DePaço would allow me the pleasure of honoring you at a public meeting of the governing body in the near future. At this meeting I would like to name you and your wife an, "Honorary Police Officer", for this department. Your continued support of this police department & its community demands proper acknowledgment.

Your continued support and generosity to this agency is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Glen A. DeMarco

Chief of Police

The Borough of Beachwood is in compliance with both State and Federal Guidelines